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Wednesday March 18th 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
Comic Relief ‘Felton’s Got Talent Show’ 
 
Thanks to all parents and friends who attended the Talent show on Friday.  We were delighted to have 
raised £328.70 for Comic relief and reports from staff and parents alike said how fabulously talented the 
children were and how much everyone had enjoyed it! We will definitely repeat this event for Comic relief in 
coming years.  
 
Easter service  
 
We would like to remind you that everyone is invited to attend our Easter service on Tuesday March 23rd at 
9.15am at St Michael’s Church. The children will be leading the service and the newly formed year 3/4 choir 
will be singing a specially rehearsed song so it promises to be a lovely event. There will also be tea and 
coffee available at the end of the service.  Please could you bring your children to the Church for 8.55am to 
register with their class teacher before the service begins.  

 
Drama and Dance Sharing – Wednesday  March 25th 
 
The children have been working hard with Cheryl Stewart our dance teacher and are looking forward sharing 
with you some of the things they have learnt. We hope you are able to come the fun will start at 2.15pm in 
the hall. 
 
Nursery implications whilst Reception to Year 4 is on the Beamish Museum – Wednesday April 15th  
 
Please note that there will be no Nursery on Wednesday April 15th due to staffing requirements of the older 
children’s visit to Beamish on that day.  As an alternative, we would like to offer an extra session to children  
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who would normally attend Nursery on that day. This will be on the afternoon of Friday April 17th from 12 -
3pm.  Lunch will be at a cost of £2.10. Children who normally attend on Friday mornings, but wish to take up 
the opportunity of Friday pm in lieu of their missed Wednesday morning, may stay all day if parents feel that  
 
this would be suitable.  Please let the office know if you require a place and lunch for your child on Friday 
April 17th. 
 
Nursery children will be going on a local visit from school on Monday March 23rd whilst the rest of Explorers 
are visiting the Sea Life Centre.  Mrs. Pounder intends to take the children on a walk around the village 
culminating in a stop off in the Running Fox for light refreshments!  Mrs. Pounder will confirm final 
arrangements before the end of the week. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

Suzanne Connolly 

 
Mrs Suzanne Connolly 
Headteacher 
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Beamish Museum will be visiting our school  
on  

Wednesday March 25th 
 

 

Beamish Museum recently contacted us because they believe that the majority of houses built, nearby to 
our school, were constructed in the 1950s. We are going to embark on a 1950s project with them in the 
coming weeks and they have asked us to spread the word. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Did you or members of your family move into the 1950s estate when it was first built? Do you have a 
story to tell?  What was it like? Do you have photographs from the period?  Are you willing to share 
your story with the children? .....  Then visit the school on the 25th March at 3pm to view some of the 
resources the Museum has put together…. come and share your experiences!  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Suzanne Connolly 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


